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20th September 2018 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Re: Year 8 Modern Foreign Language lessons 
 
At Corby Technical School, we look for ways to enhance the curriculum offer we make to students so they 
have a broad academic experience while they study with us and which equips them for their next steps. 
 
I am pleased to inform you that the Modern Foreign Languages department are providing Year 8 students 
with the opportunity to experience Spanish as part of our core languages curriculum.  
 
This gives students the chance to compare and contrast differing European languages and will deepen their 
understanding of the roots of languages and how they are constructed. 
Lessons have already started and students are excited about learning an additional language. 
 
If you have any further questions, please contact Mrs Arnold at larnold@corbytechnicalschool.org or on 
01536 213100. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
 
 
Mrs A Reynolds 
Principal 
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